
From:
To:
Cc: ; LDP
Subject: RE: OP1, Kintore East.
Date: 13 July 2020 09:06:22
Attachments:

Good morning ,
 
Thank you for your email. I will request that this is logged as a representation to the Proposed LDP. You will
receive formal acknowledgement in due course.
 
Kind regards

 

 
Planning and Environment 
Infrastructure Services
Aberdeenshire Council
Woodhill House
Westburn Road
Aberdeen
AB16 5GB
 

 

 
 
 

From:  
Sent: 09 July 2020 16:47
To:
Cc:
Subject: OP1, Kintore East.
 
Good afternoon ,
 
I am writing to request a change to the boundary to OP1, Kintore East within the proposed Aberdeenshire LDP. 
 
The area hatched in red in the plan below (Fig: 1) shows the area that should be excluded.  This area has not been
included within the Kintore East Masterplan or subsequent planning applications.
 
Fig:2 shows the a dashed red line where the site boundary should be shown to.
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Fig: 1

 
Fig: 2
 



 
I would be grateful if this boundary was able to be updated to show only the area in which development is
proposed.
 
Kind regards,
 

 

 
This is not intended to form part of a legally binding contract and the correspondence of which it is part is expressly subject to completion of
formal legal missives in accordance with Scots Law.

 




